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Public Utility Commission of Texas 

Memorandum 

TO: Interested Persons 

FROM: Mike Hoke, Director, Office of Public Engagement 

DATE: November 14, 2023 

RE: Public Workshop on HB 5066 

The Public Utility Commission of Texas will hold a public workshop in Midland on 
December 12 at 11:30 at the University of Texas Permian Basin Engineering Building. The 
address is 11105 W. Highway 191, Midland TX 79707. The purpose ofthe workshop is for 
PUC and ERCOT to hear from operators in the region about the need to expand 
electrification in the Permian Basin and the unique challenges in the region. This information 
will help the PUCT and ERCOT in implementing HB 5066. The workshop is open to the 
public. This information will be of particular interest to oil & gas operators in the region. 
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